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From the Desk of the Project Director 

It was truly a pleasure meeting our prospective 

students and families this past week. We had two 

information sessions that were both well-attended. 

Many attendees had great questions about MS 

890 and I am delighted to see so much 

enthusiasm and excitement around our school. If 

you missed the info session and would still like the information 

shared, please contact me at nfrangella@schools.nyc.gov.     

                                     

 Good Luck with the Math State Exam!     

NEW SCHOOL 

OFFER DEADLINE 

APPROACHING! 

Families who received an offer to MS 890 through the new 

schools application round have until this Friday, May 5th, to 

notify their guidance counselor at their elementary school 

regarding their decision. Students have the option of 

selecting MS 890 or their main round offer. If a student’s 

family does not notify the elementary school of their 

decision to accept one of the two offers, the student will 

automatically be placed at the school matched in the main 

round.  

                                       

 

Family Fun at the Family Welcome 

Center 

 

We had a great turnout for the two information sessions on 

April 27th and May 1st for accepted students and their 

families. A very big thank you to all who attended! 

 

We had a great turnout at each session. Students and 

families learned about the curriculum, daily schedule, floor 

plans, and summer reading. We also had a bit of fun and 

made new friends by completing the marshmallow 

challenge! Below are some pictures of students and families 

in action: 

                                      

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

                                      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

                     

                     

                 

Open Staff Positions Are Now Posted 

We are currently accepting applications from qualified 

candidates for the following positions: 

 Guidance Counselor 

 Paraprofessional 

 School Secretary 

 Teachers (Several Content Areas)                

 

Individual postings will be open until close of business May 

19, 2017.  Interested candidates may forward their cover 

letter and resume to ms890k@gmail.com.  

See the link below to find the postings under 22K890: 

http://schools.nyc.gov/community/newschools/

newschooltypes/workatanewschool/default.htm        
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